2 For 1

Mini Sub Sale on Sunday



Asst. Ham, Salami, Pepperoni Pastrami, Roast Beef, Club, Fredericton Mall Store Only Starting 12 noo

IMPORTANT NOTICE 1st & 2nd YEAR B. ED. Students

Please report to Student Teaching office, Room 343-2, Marshall d'Avray Hall before October 1 to sign up for interviews. Interviews must be completed before placement in public schools will be considered.

New SU Constitution

By TIM PORTER Brunswickan Staff

Student Union Council passed the third reading of its constitution at Monday night's meeting.

Yet even though the constitution has been passed, the council is still in the middle of ratifying its by-laws.

Changes in the ammendments see the length of time needed to alter the constitution extended from two to three

Councillor Terry Young supported the extra week's grace. The constitution is the guts of the student union, and the act of amending it should be a thorough process," he said.

In addition, S. Lawrence Hanson and Bradley B. Green were both named to the Selection Committee during this week's meeting. However, council is still seeking a third person willing to sit on the committee. Tim Judah is acting as interim entertainment co-ordinator.

President Stephen Smith estimated that it will take the Selection Committee approximately a month to find a permanent entertainments coordinator.

Highlights of the constitu- at 50 percent plus one.

tion include sections that allow the council to hold "in camera" meetings with a quorum of only 33 percent of its voting members present. Previously, the quorum numbers had stood

Scholarship recipient

Karen Colpitts, a first-year law student at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton, has been awarded a Lord Beaverbrook Scholarship in Law for 1986-87.

Valued at \$4,500, the scholarship is renewable for the second and third years of study, provided the recipient attains a high academic standing.

Ms. Colpitts graduated in May from the Saint John campus of UNB with a degree in sociology. A dean's list student, she was president of the Sociology Club and active in competitive rowing.

Ms. Colpitts says the scholarship was critical to her because I had difficulty finding summer employment."

"The scholarship also means a great deal. I feel I must live Fredericton and Wayne Warup to not only the tradition of the scholarship but also the exselected me for it."

The daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Donald Colpitts of Hampton, N.B., Ms. Colpitts is a graduate of Kennebecasis Valley High School.

Renewals of Lord Beaverbrook Scholarships in Law were offered to second-year law students Graeme Barry of Saint John, Sherifa Elkadem of Fredericton and T. Vincent Martin of West Vancouver.

Renewals also went to thirdyear law students George Byrne of Saint John, Grant Dunn of Winnipeg, Nancy Orkish of Sydney, N.S., Kathleen Patricia Ryan of Fredericton, C. Paul Smith of the committee.



Karen Colpitts, first-year law student at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton, is the 1986-87 recipient of a Lord Beaverbrook Scholarship in Law. (Jean-Louis Tremblay photo)

ren of Hudson, Que.

The selection committee for pectations of those who the awards included the Hon. Stuart G. Stratton, chief justice of New Brunswick; the Hon. Charles J.A. Hughes, former chief justice of New Brunswick; the Hon. Guy A. Richard, chief justice of the Court of Queen's Bench; Colin B. Mackay, president emeritus of UNB; Brian Tupper, associate dean of the UNB School of Graduate Studies and Research; R. Gordon Fairweather, Q.C., chief commissioner of the Human Rights Commission; Aldea Landry of the firm of Tremblay, Landry, Landry in Bathurst, N.B.; and John Williamson, professor of law at UNB and secretary to

Student Union Election

Continued from p. 3

This addition was defeated however, as many councillors felt it would be discriminatory.

Councillor Paul Higgins said that many students on campus believe that people on council are "elitists and snobs, and this (the addition) would make it more so".

A section in the election bylaws was also passed not allowing a person to offer for president, who has been elected to that position twice ple group, since their palace previously.

The bylaw was supported by Councillor Armand Vaillancourt who said the Union does not need "professional student politicians".

This addition affects only one student on the campus and that is John Bosnitch, who has been president of the Student Union two times previously. In regards to this, Bosnitch said, "As far as I'm concerned I haven't any comment to make about the behavior of the Semcoup on April 17."

